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 Call for Consultant: Budget Analysis with a bias towards the Health Sector

a. Background and Context
As we prepare for the Minister of Finance's presentation of the 2025 National Budget on November 28, 2024, conducting a thorough budget analysis with a specific bias toward health funding is crucial. This analysis will play a pivotal role in advancing our domestic financing advocacy in Zimbabwe, particularly in addressing urgent health and social issues overlooked in past allocations.
My Age Zimbabwe has made significant advancements in family planning advocacy, training youth-led Sexual and Reproductive Health Rights focused organizations on budget advocacy. Our active participation in budget consultations has fostered meaningful dialogues with key stakeholders, ensuring that the voices of those affected by health financing decisions are heard.
We have also developed an investment case documentary on domestic health financing, emphasizing the urgent need for increased funding for family planning. 
b. Consultant Requirements:
We are seeking a qualified consultant to conduct a comprehensive budget analysis within a 3-day timeframe. The consultant will be responsible for the following deliverables:
1. PDF Analysis Report A detailed report analyzing the health budget, highlighting key areas, gaps, and opportunities for advocacy.
2. PowerPoint Presentation.  A visually engaging presentation summarizing the findings of the analysis, suitable for stakeholder engagement.
3. Presentation Engagement. The consultant will present the analysis during our upcoming engagements, particularly in discussions with parliamentary portfolio committees and other stakeholders.
Proposal Submission
Interested consultants should submit their proposals, including their qualifications, experience in budget analysis, and a brief outline of their approach to this task, by 5 December 2024 to recruitment@myagezimbabwe.org
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